Previously disadvantaged individuals given a chance in Property Sales
_______________________________________________________________________________
The University of Cape Town, Department of Construction Economics and Management (UCT) together with Paddocks, a specialist property firm, are offering 5 scholarships for previously disadvantaged individuals (PDI) from throughout the country to attend a specialist 10-week distance-learning course in the sales of sectional title property.

“With over 200 students having graduated from this course in 9 months, there is no doubt that the property industry is becoming more professional” says Prof. Graham Paddock, the author and convener of the course. Many people don’t understand the complexities of sectional title property, which often leads to dissatisfaction after a sale has been completed. Consumers throughout South Africa now have the power to choose a competent real estate agent to assist them in buying or selling their most important investment. 
At the Institute of Estate Agents’ 70-year dinner, which was held in Cape Town during 2007, Mrs Mapetla, the CEO of the Estate Agency Affairs Board, called on her audience to assist in creating an inclusionary industry where PDIs are given a chance to become real estate professionals. Sam Paddock, managing director of Paddock, explains that it is Paddocks’ view that PDIs be given a chance to participate in this exciting industry. One of the ways to empower the previously disadvantaged is through education and the course providers are therefore offering 5 full scholarships for the next course, which begins on the 25th of February 2008. These scholarships cover all tuition fees, courseware and lecture support to the value of R5,000. 
The UCT Specialist Sectional Title Realtor Certificate Course is now firmly positioned as the industry’s benchmark course. This course is conducted over a 10-week period and is presented nationally via a combination of distance and contact-based learning. The course is offered nationally throughout South Africa. 
For those interested in the qualification or who would like to apply for the scholarship, please contact Christina on 021 674 7818 or christina@paddocks.co.za for further information.
